Dr. K.S. Khokhar, Former Vice-chancellor, CCS Haryana Agricultural University visited CAZRI

Dr. K.S. Khokhar, Former Vice-Chancellor, CCS Haryana Agricultural University visited CAZRI on
16.06.2022. He visited research fields along with Dr. O.P. Yadav, Director, CAZRI and Dr S.K. Singh,
Head, Division of Plant Improvement and Pest Management.

On this occasion, he recollected his memoirs at CAZRI campus. He appreciated the well maintained
research fields of agrostology, agroforestry and elite horticultural plantations of Aonla, Karonda,
Gonda, Ber and Date Palm. The ADP-1 tissue culture raised Date Palm was in profuse fruiting. He
also visited newly constructed auditorium with sitting capacity of 350 persons fitted with all modern
gadgets.

Director of the institute briefed him about the new initiatives taken at CAZRI, programmes that have
been undertaken for the benefit of farming community and external funding of the research
programmes by various national and international agencies and departments.




